
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
Sunday Oct. 28th, we brought the 
kids from Belaunde along with 
three of the moms and also two 
of the believers and two other 
ladies to Arequipa for the church 
service.  In total, we had 21.  We 
had a lot of help with the 
transportation from some of the 
believers in Arequipa.  After the 
service we took them all out to 
lunch (including those that 
helped with the transportation).  
It was great for the kids to 
witness a biblical, non-catholic 
baptism.  For the three moms it 
was great that they were able to 
hear the gospel presented, as 
they normally won’t listen to us.  
We pray that God will use this 
event to soften their hearts. 
 
Last night after the church service we had 
some of the brothers over for an evening 
snack.  It was a great time of fellowship 
and everyone stayed until just after 
midnight. Some of them are fairly new to 
the church and come from a Pentecostal 
background.  It was neat to see how God 
has been working in their hearts and 
seeing their desire for a healthier doctrine 
and practice. 
 
The pictures are of the lunch with the 
people from Belaunde. 
 
Finish Strong, 
Jeff and Angela Anderson 
 
Don’t forget to check out the updated 
webpage and the Arequipa Project page. 
https://tentmakersbiblemission.org/ 
 
https://tentmakersbiblemission.org/tbm_
missionaries/jeffrey-and-angela-anderson/ 
 
 


